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If you haven’t already, please download the MarvellousMe App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
The children and staff have adapted brilliantly to our new way of working either at home or in school.  We are all 
very grateful for the support you have given to the children since Christmas.  Thank you to all the parents who 
returned their remote learning questionnaires.  Following your feedback, we will be looking at ways to organise 
resources on the website, producing a “typical day” timetable to help families manage the work that is set and 
support the children through “live” teaching.    
As we approach the half term break it’s a good opportunity to reflect on the changes that have taken place in 
school this half term.  It has been four weeks since I joined Fibbersley Park Academy and during that time I have 
felt really welcomed by all the children, families and the staff I’ve met at school.  This week I enjoyed the chance 
to meet the parent council on Wednesday and I’m looking forward to meeting the Academy Council next week.  
Hopefully as school returns to normal over the coming months I will have the opportunity to get to know many 
more of you! 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Kathryn Sugars. 

 
 

REMINDERS 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the school’s 
communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via telephone or email in the first 
instance.  
If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 5th February - Maths Number Day (read on for further information) 

Friday 12th February - School finishes at 3pm for the half term break. 

Monday 22nd February - School opens to critical workers, vulnerable children and 

nursery.  Remote learning resumes for children learning from home. 

. 

 

 

Remote learning and COVID-19 (see school website) 

For all other children learning will take place at home.  Please contact the school office if you require nursery provision.  

Focus for week beginning 8.2.21 

Remember email your work to your teacher or use Showbie or Tapestry in Early Years to share your learning.  Try and send 

a piece of reading, writing, maths work and Nicer to your teacher.  If you collect a work pack from the office and finish the 

tasks, bring it back and collect your certificate. 

yearone@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yeartwo@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearthree@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearfour@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearfive@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearsix@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
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What have we been up to?  Remember 

to follow us on Twitter! 

What’s happening at FPA?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  















      
  

 

 

 

Today, we had our bring our pet to school 
day on zoom. The children all put their 
pets onto the screen and talked about 
them. I would also like to give a big thanks 
to parents and in particular Mums who 
email every day and work so hard to get 
work completed. Good News parents! Half 
term is just a week away! 

Mr Shermer 
 

It has been wonderful to see all 

the fantastic NICER work being 

completed this week for Chinese 

New Year, you have all been 

really creative with your blossom 

tree pictures, lanterns and 

dragon masks. Well done EYFS 

children and families! 

Shout out to Tiana for 
showing real courage and 
confidence talking about 
mental health on our 
Zoom this week and a big 
thank you to all the pupils 
trying their best. Year 6 

 

Big shout out for the 

parents from my 

class. They are doing a 

fantastic job! Mrs 

Burns 
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Our Fibbersley Stars from this week  

Well done to … 

RG Ivy & Ruben 2B Ruby  & Summer  3L 

Harvey  & Olivia- 

Beau  

 
5S 

 

Roop  & Esmee  

RH Brayden & Summer 2I  Jessie &Louise 4D Rhys & Blake 5X Ava & Tilly. 

R1A Evelyn & Dhruv  2S  James & Rita. 4G Caitlin & Zaylen 6H 

Jaydon & Lilly- Rose  

 

1B Isabella & Riley  3D 
Jacob  & Beau P 

 4S Igor & Zane 6Z 

Divjot  & Diya  
 

 

1W Cerys & Jan 3H 

Darcy, Mollie & Joey   

 
5B 

Jayden & Ceyda  

   

 


